
TOWN OF PLYMPTON 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

AMBULANCE BILLING & COLLECTION SERVICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Plympton is utilizing a sealed proposal process pursuant 

to M.G.L. c.30B, to acquire ambulance billing and collection services for the Plympton Fire 

Department.  

Sealed proposals must be submitted before 11:00 a.m. on April 3, 2019 to the Plympton Town 

House, Attn: Town Administrator, 5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 and the outer envelope 

must clearly be marked with the words “AMBULANCE BILLING & COLLECTION 

SERVICE”.  Specifications/RFP Information may be picked up at the Plympton Fire Station, 3 

Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 or requested electronically via Email by contacting the 

Plympton Fire Chief at: FireChief@plymptontown.org and any questions concerning the RFP 

should be directed to the Fire Chief in writing via Email: FireChief@plymptontown.org and the 

final day in which questions will be accepted is March 27, 2019. 

The Town reserves the right to cancel the RFP and/or to reject any and all proposals.   

 


